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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services



100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) - 923-1109 (fax)


MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor Marco A. Salvino, Sr. 

Vice Mayor Bobbie H. Grace 

Commissioner Chickie Brandimarte

Commissioner Walter B. Duke, III 

Commissioner Albert C. Jones 

FROM:    
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Ronnie S. Navarro, P.E., Interim Director/City Engineer
DATE:     
September 10, 2015
RE:           
Approval of Microsurfacing and Asphalt Repaving of Various City Roads and Alleyways to Asphalt Paving Systems, Inc. (APS) under a Piggyback Contract of APS with the City of Lake Worth, FL dated June 18, 2014.


Introduction and Background

Last year, the City re-initiated the asphalt resurfacing program after having been suspended for four years covering approximately four miles of roadway.  This year, Public Services plans to cover another four miles and this will be an on-going annual project. The intent of the program is to cover all City streets every ten years.

This will enhance traffic safety, provide a smoother ride, enhance property values, and project a better image of the City. Funding for this project is available in the General Fund, Public Services, Streets Division - Repairs and Maintenance Streets Account, Account No. 001-39-06-541-46-60. Asphalt Paving System, Inc. has an existing contract with the City of Lake Worth, FL, dated June 18, 2014 that the City can piggyback on. 
Staff recommends approval. 
Recommendation
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a resolution for the work in the amount of $245,000.00, and authorize the City Manager to execute the documents.
